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The Town is seeking input on the Premier Gateway Employment Area.
This project will review and update applicable zoning standards

and urban design guidelines for the Premier Gateway Employment
Area, ensuring continued development is desirable and

responsive to the needs of the businesses.

Share your thoughts on the proposed amendments to the Premier
Gateway Zoning By-law and the new Urban Design Guidelines.

Public engagement concludes on July 17, 2020 and comments
received by this date will be presented to Town Council.

Premier Gateway
Zoning By-law & Urban Design Review

Virtual Public Open House
on letstalkhaltonhills.ca

If you require assistance accessing online materials, contact us directly
at 905-873-2600, ext. 2900.
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Notice is hereby given in accordance with the provisions of the Municipal
Act, S.O. 2001, and Town of Halton Hills By-law 2008-0020 regarding
the following temporary road closure for the purpose of the following

community event:

Acton Farmers Market

Thursdays from June 18 to October 8, 2020, 4 - 7 p.m.
Closure applies to Willow Street N. from
Highway 7/Mill Street E. to Bower Street.

Organized by the Acton BIA.

In response to COVID-19, the Acton Farmers Market has made several
changes to its traditional operation to ensure the safety of its vendors and
patrons, as well as compliance with provincial and municipally mandated
social distancing protocols. To gain additional information on this year’s

market protocol, please contact: info@downtownacton.ca.

If you require additional information regarding this road closure, please
contact the Recreation and Parks Department at 905-873-2601, ext. 2273.

Temporary Road Closure Due to Event

•Find new ways to discover your own backyard•
•Support local through the tourism business directory•

•Save the date for future events in the calendar•


